
Important Notice for Users of this Web Site
The information provided at this web site is for informational purposes only. The materials on this
site should not be construed as rendering legal advice or constituting a legal opinion for specific
situations. Instead, they provide general information about the law in effect at the time the materials
were written.

If you need help with regard to a specific situation, you should always seek the advice of a lawyer.
Please call our Hotline at 1-800-750-5353, (toll-free in Maine) and we will try to help you or refer you
to someone who can.
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